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East Hills Snow Rider Reminders

Snow Rider dates are: January 5, January 12, January 19, January 26 and Feb 2, 2018.

Skis and snowboards are not permitted on school busses; alternate transportation needs to
be arranged.

All boys will store their gear in the metal shop (120), while the girls will use the faculty
dining room (113).

We depart 3:15, please hurry to get changed and out to the bus.

We cannot enter the school when we return, so take everything with you at 3:00.

It is highly recommended that every member of our club wear a helmet!

It is highly recommended that every snowboarder wear wrist guards to help protect
against broken wrists.

Try to wear a watch to help you manage your time.

Please be aware that many people drop their phone while using them on ski lifts.

Blue Mountain has lockers available for rent. It is highly recommended to lock your
belongings in a locker. Please bring dollar bills for the kiosk.

Blue Mountain offers a free valet system for storing your skis and snowboards. It is highly
recommended that you use this service, as theft is common at all mountains.

Blue Mountain provides several cafeterias, although the food is not cheap. Skiing and
snowboarding makes you hungry and thirsty. Consider this when you plan your budget for
the evening.

Dress warm as you can remove layers of clothes, but if you do not have them, you won't be
able to wear them. Remember it gets real cold after the sun sets. Clothes and gloves
should also be water repellant.

In the interest of cleanliness, we ask that no food or drink be consumed on the bus while
traveling to and from the slopes.

Remember to have a buddy to ski or snowboard with..NEVER ski or board alone.

Plan to be on the bus BEFORE 9:15, so we can take roll and depart for home.

We return to East Hills at 10:05. Ten minutes prior to our arrival, you will be asked to call
your parent so that they can leave and promptly pick you up at school.

If you are not attending a trip, please inform your bus chaperone prior to the trip. Blue
Mountain has established policy that if a student missed a trip (illness, vacation, whatever)
you may make up the trip ANYTIME after March 5, 2018.

Remember, to be on your best behavior, as you represent East Hills, yourself and your
family. The Code of Conduct is in effect while at the mountain and traditionally East Hills
students are among the best behaved on the mountain: let's keep it that way!




